
   
 

   
 

Kevin Rice, MD 

Global Radiology CME 

kevin.rice@globalradcme.com 

8th February 2022 

Dear Dr Rice, 

Thank you for your application for CPD approval. I am pleased to inform you that the Faculty 

of Radiologists has awarded the following CPD credits:  

Event: Dublin Imaging Conference 2022, 5th – 8th June 2022 

External Category CPD Credits Awarded: 18 credits in total 

6 credits Day 1 (June 6th 2022) 

6 credits Day 2 (June 7th 2022) 

6 credits Day 3 (June 8th 2022) 

The organising body is responsible for issuing attendees with an attendance certificate. It is 

not permitted to reproduce the Faculty of Radiologists’ logo on course advertising or 

attendance certificates. Please note that this letter must not be used as an attendance 

certificate for the meeting. The attendance register and a copy of the programme is required 

to be kept by the organising body for a period of two years and must be made available by any 

authorised body for verification or review.  

Faculty of Radiologists CPD approval is valid solely for the meeting for which credits have been 

applied. If you are applying for credits for an annual event, please note that renewed approval 

will be required and organisers must submit a new application.  Credits are awarded on a 

time-based system. Attendance at these activities should not be regarded as training that 

would constitute competency in the subject matter. Awarding of credits for such activities 

does not equate with training, and should not be used in place of a formal training 

programme. Approval of this event for CPD does not imply accreditation of the event or the 

providers, or a participating doctor’s competence. This CPD recognition is accepted by all Irish 

Postgraduate Medical Training Bodies. 

Should you have any queries regarding the above, please contact pcs@radiology.ie. 

I would like to take this opportunity of wishing you a successful meeting, and if you have any 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Catherine Glynn 

Co-Chairman, QI/PCS Committee 

Faculty of Radiologists 

mailto:pcs@radiology.ie

